
 

 

 

July 10, 2015 

 

       BY RESS & Courier 

 

Ms. Kristen Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

 Sudbury Expansion Project 

 Board File # EB-2015-0120 

 

Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision on July 9, 2015, in particular 2.1 of the 

Conditions of Approval, this is our notice that construction may commence as early as July 

20, 2015. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

[Original Signed By] 

 

Shelley Bechard 

Administrative Analyst, Regulatory Projects 

:sb 

Encl. 

 

cc: Zora Crnojacki, Chair of OPCC 

 Tom Grochmal, Union Gas 

  


